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TO: Rhode Island Secretary of State
FROM: Gretchen Bell
RE: Managed  Care  Service  Delivery  Arrangements  –  210-RICR-40-10-1

2019 FPL Updates
DATE: May 8, 2019

Amendment 210-RICR-40-10-1 2019 FPL Updates

EOHHS did not receive any comments from the public regarding the amendments to
Managed Care Service Delivery Arrangements – 210-RICR-40-10-1
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